
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 5:09:00 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 11:58 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Elli Westeinde

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My new gas service was just installed to avoid unaffordable hydro charges. My OAS income does not go up to keep
up with the relentless increases in services and property taxes. If your charges are legitimate to keep up with
inflation then why does my income not go up as well. Most of your "clients income does not go up as per
"inflation". This increase is therefore not fair.

-- Attachment --
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